
 

July 2, 1945

To Whom It May Concern,

Miss Hanna Ablamowicz has been employed at the Office

of the New York Branch of the Polish Military Mission in

Washington from January 1, 1945 to July 1, 1945,

In her capacity as a secretary she performed her duties

conscientiously and deserves full confidence as a skilled

office worker. She may be highly recommended for similar

position.

She is leaving the above mentioned office due to the

liquidation of it in consequence of the end of the war,

«-M. C oki
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